
Hello St. Charles families 

Hope this message finds you all well and warm!  

 

It is once again time for the Shrove Tuesday Pancake Breakfast! 

 

For those that are newer to St. Charles, pre-COVID we celebrated Shrove Tuesday and 

the beginning of Lent with a pancake breakfast with all the trimmings before school.  

 

On Tuesday, February 21, 2023 in the cafeteria from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.  

Donations will go to Holy Childhood Association. 

 

Volunteers needed to cook, set up, serve and clean up for this event. 

Pancakes are taken care of thanks to the Pancake House!  

There will be a Sign-up Genius sent out for volunteers as well as the fixings for the 

event. 

 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you all so much for making the resurrection of the pancake breakfast a huge 

success! 

Darraugh Sichewski 

PAC Chair 

204-232-6564             
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